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ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE 

19th Dinner on the Avenue, Saturday, April 1 
 
WINTER PARK, FL, an internationally recognized, award winning city with multiple 
accredited agencies (March 24, 2023) The City of Winter Park will host its 19th Dinner 
on the Avenue Saturday, April 1, 2023, from 6 to 10 p.m. This unique, fun-filled 
dining experience has become the social event of the year with patrons dining under the 
stars along Park Avenue.  

For the 19th Dinner on the Avenue, the following streets will be closed 
Saturday, April 1, from 1 p.m. to midnight. 

• East Welbourne Avenue - from Center Street to South Park Avenue 
• Morse Boulevard – from South Knowles to South New York avenues 
• Park Avenue - from Morse Boulevard to New England Avenue 
 
Thank you in advance for your support of Winter Park’s community events. For more 
information regarding Dinner on the Avenue, please contact 407-599-3342. 
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